
 

 

MESSAGE 1 

 

Greetings Matriculants, 

 

WOZA MATRICS 2020 CATCH UP  
The DBE, together with its partners is offering curriculum content free to air on SABC, eTV, DSTV, OpenView 

and other platforms.  

 

The National Education Collaboration Trust is continuing with the monitoring exercise to gauge the utility of these 

broadcasts to you the matriculants, as well as get feedback on how the programming can better assist 

matriculants.  

 
To appropriately report on the content and the effectiveness of these initiatives; we are kindly requesting that you 

complete the google form provided as this will give us an impression of your learning experience during this period. 

 
• We will provide you with data over this period but in return we request that you to take part every week. 

• All information is confidential and will only be reported on generally. 

• Should you prefer to be called to complete this telephonically kindly inform us. 

 
 
We thank you for your continued cooperation. 
  
 
 


